

April 18, 2016

#### MEMORANDUM

TO:

District Board of Trustees

FROM:

Jim Murdaugh, President

SUBJECT:

TCC Naming Opportunity

## **Item Description**

The following is a request for a naming opportunity for the Wakulla Environmental Institute.

## Overview and Background

The Foundation would like to request approval to name the screened in patio at WEI to honor Prime Meridian Bank's investment in the TCC. WE RISE. campaign. TCC policy states that the DBOT must approve any named areas and spaces on campus.

### Past Actions by the Board

TCC policy states that the DBOT must approve any named areas and spaces on campus.

# Funding/Financial Implications

There are no Funding/Financial Implications arising from this request.

#### Staff Resource

Heather Mitchell

#### Recommended Action

Approve the naming of the screened-in area at WEI the "Prime Meridian Bank Patio".